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Dr Michelle Drage interviewed by Sky News regarding Government's A£20bn NHS

announcement

Date: 18 June 2018
Dr Michelle Drage, Londonwide LMCs&rsquo; Chief Executive, appeared on Sky News on 18 June 2018 to discuss the £20bn of extra funding

announced for the NHS. Michelle explained that previous additional funding has failed to reach the frontline of general practice and expressed

concerns about whether it would reach social care.



